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There	has	not	been	enough	time	for	my	community	to	consider	all	of	these	proposed	changes.
Since	the	Bellarine	councillors	have	been	working	well	together	I	don’t	see	the	point	of	this
unsettling	change.	We	have	not	been	presented	with	a	reason	why	this	disruption	is	necessary.
Having	looked	at	the	3	models	presented	by	the	VEC	I	don’t	see	how	any	of	them	will	improve	the
efficient	functioning	of	our	local	government.	The	best	model	of	the	3	for	my	community	of
Barwon	Heads	is	Model	One.	Again	I	emphasise	that	if	I	had	not	been	personally	told	of	this	review
I	would	not	have	known	it	was	happening.

Diane	Dower	26th	July,	2023


